
Sent: Sunday, 15 March 2015 12:47 PM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Support of ashfield councils SRV 
 
Hi, 
 
I support ashfield's SRV. Our community would be disadvantaged if the pool closed. My children are 
currently learning to swim there, and it's a great community resource, just like parks, playgrounds, roads, 
footpaths, town centres, storm water and other community facilities.  
 
Please allow rate rise, the community needs these resources for future generations 
 
Regards 
 


